KemperSports

La Crosse City Council
400 La Crosse Street
La Crosse, WI 54601

RE: Forest Hills Golf Course - Permission Request

To Whom it May Concern:

Per Section 4-44 of the Code of Ordinances for the City of La Crosse, we respectfully request
permission to discontinue the sale of intoxicating liquor for more than 90 days during the license
period as part of the license renewal application process.

Due to the nature of our business at Forest Hills Golf Course, we will be closed for more than 90
days during the 2024-2025 golf season. The golf course is a seasonal business that we
anticipate being closed from November 15, 2024 through March 15, 2025.

Thank-yott;

Jim E;/awler
Chief-Financial Officer
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